
January 5, 2024

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*Happy New Year! We hope that 2024 is off to a good start for everyone! Please Click Here for the Superintendent's
New Year's Newsletter which was sent earlier today.

*Please click here to view the clubs being offered for the winter cycle. Remember, some clubs fill up quickly!

*Art show postponed and personnel changes: Please note that the CRES Art Show, which was scheduled for January 16,
has been postponed to a date in the future to be determined. Our Art teacher, Mrs. McEvoy, is moving on and will be
replaced by Mrs. Allison Pense, who was approved by the BOE on Wednesday night. The transition between teachers
will take place over the next 2 weeks and Mrs. Pense will be officially taking over on January 16, which was the scheduled
date for the Art show. Should you have specific questions related to the transition, please reach out to one of us.

*Click Here for the Updated CNTS Assessment Calendar. Please note that the
Winter NWEA MAP assessment window is now January 22-February 2.

*Attention all 5th Grade Families! Preparations are underway for “The Really Big

Shoe 16,” our 5th grade variety show to be held on May 29th, 30th, & 31st.

Audition forms were sent home with students today and are due byMonday,

January 22nd. Auditions will be held on February 5th, 6th, and 7th at 8:00 a.m. You

will receive a confirmation of your child’s audition date the week prior. After

auditions, your child will have several more weeks to practice his/her act. Then,

rehearsals will begin the first week of March (schedule to follow). Please reach out

to Mrs. Ramos(ramos@coltsneckschools.org), Ms.

Rutigliano(rutigliano@coltsneckschools.org) or Ms.

Romanik(romanik@coltsneckschools.org) if you have any questions or concerns at this time.

Upcoming events...

January 12 - 80’s theme day

January 15 - Schools Closed for students. Staff inservice

All our best,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano
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